
Sunday May 1, 2022Called to be Servants of Christ in  Our Community

Welcome                                                                                               John Tiessen
         
Worship in Song                                                                      Renate Dau Klaassen

Community Prayer                                                                                John Tiessen
                                                                                                           
Children's Moment                                                                            Linda Pankratz

Scripture                             John 3:16-18, 17: 5-6, 16-21                 Linda Pankratz                      
                                                                  
Sermon                             "Belonging to Save the World"                 Daniel Janzen                      
                                                     
Closing Song

Sending Blessing                              
  

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend Niagara UM today! If you have any
questions or would like to learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Center desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Called to be Servants of Christ in  Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

October 23, 2022

Worship Service at 10:45  am

Fellowship time in the foyer 10:15  am

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/


Within Red Brick Church ...
Jr. & Sr. Youth
Both our Jr and Sr Youth have Costume Parties taking place this week! Jr Youth will
be our usual Wednesday night at 7:00pm and Sr Youth on Friday night at 7:00pm.
Wear your favourite costume and we’ll enjoy some themed games and snacks;
along with some pumpkin carving!

Coming Sunday Oct. 30th! It’s time again for Trunk or Treat! 
Children are invited to wear their favourite costume to church! Immediately after
the service, you are invited to open your trunk in the parking lot and serve some
kind of treat to our kids from our church and from around the local community who
will go around car-to-car to receive any treats we may have! This will be
immediately after the service from 12:00pm-1:00pm! Contact Chris Hutton if you
have any questions about this event.

For Young Adults age 18-35
You are invited to join us for a session of axe-throwing at Mazewood Axe-Throwing
in Niagara Falls on Sat. Nov. 5th at 7:00pm! Price is approximately $30 per person,
but we can get cheaper rates, if we book ahead of time! So let Chris Hutton know if
you plan to attend!

Pie Night!!
The Jr. Youth invite you to join them for a Pie Night at church on Wednesday, Nov 9
from 7 – 8 p.m. You bring the pie, the Jr. Youth will bring their appetites. It is a great
way to get to know the youth and to help them get to know you.

Deacons' Fund
he Spiritual Life Ministry Team oversees a "Deacons' Fund" to confidentially help
individuals in situations of particular need. At this time, the fund could use some
replenishing with special designated offerings. If you are able to share a gift toward
this pastoral resource, please make a donation to Niagara United Mennonite Church
cc: Deacons' Fund. Thank you! Team members are: Joachim Dau (Chair), Linda
Friesen, Daniel Janzen, Renate Dau Klaassen.

Visitation Ministry
The Spiritual Life Ministry is making plans to restart our visitation ministry, which
was paused due to Covid restrictions and concerns.If you have a heart for visiting
and connecting with others, we would invite you to consider joining the visitation
team. For more information you can connect with Pastor Daniel, Pastor Renate or
Joachim Dau.



Within Red Brick Church  Cont'd ...

NUMC Lead Pastor Contract Extension
The NUMC Church Board, at their September meeting, approved a motion to extend
Daniel Janzen's Lead Pastor contract for an additional year (until August of 2023). 
 The Church Board felt that given all of the challenges faced over the last couple of
years due to COVID that the original contract should be extended for one year, at
which time a membership vote will be taken regarding an additional 3 year contract
renewal. We look forward to supporting Daniel in his pastoral role and working
together as we continue our regular Sunday worship. For any further information
please contact Church Board Executive members Alan Teichroeb or Harold Neufeld.



Looking Ahead ...

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/
contact/donate

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday to Friday staff are at
church between 10 am - 2 pm.   
Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors for assistance or to
access the library.  

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.ca/thr
ough-the-doors/

October 30, 2022 
9:15 am    Red Brick Kids 
9:45 am   German Worship Service
10:45 am  Worship Service
10:30 am  Cogeco Broadcast of October 23 Worship Service
12:00 pm  Trunk or Treat Event 

Administration ...
Church Office
Our Office Administrator will be working remotely.    
Her father is having some health issues and has
been in and out of hospital.  She is with her parents
to help out over the weekend and into next week.
The church office phone is forwarded to her cell
phone.  She is working remotely and receiving
emails from where she is.  

To access to the library:  
Please contact Marlies Boldt to make arrangements.
  
To access the church building: 
Tuesday to Friday when the Pastoral team cars are
in the parking lot, ring the door bell and they can
let you in.  
Those with FOBS can access the building at any
time.
Meetings and events the doors have been set to
open as per normal. (i.e quilting, meetings, youth)

Pastoral needs:
Contact Daniel Janzen directly 905-246-8031
(note he has a new phone #).

Emily thanks everyone for their understanding and
prayers while she is with her family.
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